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Palmyra- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently spoke at the 2  Annual American Red Cross

Military Family Brunch where he stressed the importance of recognizing and supporting our

veterans and their families. The event was sponsored by the American Red Cross Wayne

County Chapter to raise awareness of the programs and services available to our veterans

and their families.
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Pictured left to right are: Ken Miller, Supervisor of the Town of Palmyra; Bill Boyd; Senator Mike

Nozzolio; Pat Skelly, Director of the Wayne County Veterans Service Agency; John Schlafer; Jim



Love, Executive Director of the Red Cross Wayne County Chapter; and Frank All.


